
At BHCCU, we have a structured process to seating Directors to ensure 
our membership is represented by professional and qualified individuals.

Our Process

Our process is outlined in our Bylaws and Governance Policies that  
are reviewed annually and approved by the WI Department of  
Financial Institutions.

1. Applications for Directors are accepted annually during the 
application period prior to each annual meeting. Interested parties 
may contact us through our website and will be placed on a list to 
contact when the application period opens.

2. A Nominating Committee of three members is appointed by Chair.

3. Members will be notified when the application period opens – 
generally during the first quarter of the year.

4. Nominating Committee meets to review applications, determine 
eligibility, conduct interviews and evaluate candidates.

5. Nominating Committee presents their recommendation to the  
Board of Directors.

6. Those not selected will be notified and given instructions on how 
to petition to be on a ballot if desired.

7. Those not selected may also be invited to join the Board as an  
Associate Director.

8. New/returning Board Members are announced at Annual Meeting 
in May of each year.

Interested in serving on our Board of Directors?

P.O. Box 5366, Janesville, WI 53547-5366   PHONE 608.755.6065   TOLL FREE 800.779.5555    FAX 608.755.6287   www.bhccu.org


